
 

 

 

     

         
      

 

 

 

 
May 31, 2022 
 

We look forward to welcoming you aboard Celebrity Beyond®, for your upcoming Panama Canal & 

Southern Caribbean Holiday cruise. Before we depart, we have some important information to share 

regarding your itinerary. Celebrity Cruises is continuing to work closely with health and government 

authorities, to protect the well-being and safety of everyone onboard as well as the destinations we visit. 

We are also continuously evaluating all itineraries and the status of travel conditions around the world. 

This means some of our sailings will need to be modified.  

 

At this time a modification has been made to your cruise itinerary. For your convenience, we’ve included 

the original and revised itineraries below. 

 

Shore Excursions booked through Celebrity Cruise Planner for any port we will no longer visit, will 

automatically be refunded to your original form of payment. Guests with independent arrangements should 

contact their tour operators as soon as possible to make needed adjustments.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience. We’re confident these changes will provide a more enjoyable cruise 

vacation. We look forward to welcoming you aboard soon for an amazing Celebrity Cruises vacation. 

 
Affected Sailing: December 22, 2023 
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